From: M.E. Andre

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB1508
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 12:52:17 AM

| am writing to urge you to support, as | do, funding DEQ for a health-based air
program to serve the quality of life Oregonians expect. Basing a program on the total
amount of exposure and the potential toxicity of each pollutant gives Environmental
Quiality it's true purpose. SB 1508 provides the funding needed. Please stand for the
air quality required for our quality of life.

| do not support SB 1541 because it's purpose is quite the opposite!
Thank you kindly,
Mary Ellen Andre

2940 SE Brooklyn
Portland, OR. 97202

Sent from my iPhone
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